From: Robert Fische

Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 10:35 AM

To: Diana Quast <dquast@yorktownny.org>

Subject: Comment on 10/15/24 public hearing on fluoridation.

Hello-

| support fluoridation until qualified public health professionals change their
recommendations based on new studies. In the meantime, the Board must comply with state
law and turn existing fluoride system back on.

Regards,
Robert Fischer




